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News Release 
 
City of Mansfield, Ohio     Tim Theaker, Mayor 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

For Immediate Release 
 
Date:  June 7, 2017   Contact:   City Engineer’s Office 
                  419-755-9702 
 
Subject:      2017 Street Resurfacing Program    
 
Mansfield, Ohio-- 
 
Mayor Tim Theaker announces, weather permitting, beginning June 7, 2017, Kokosing Construction 
Co., the contractor for the 2017 Street Resurfacing Program, will be performing milling work on the 
following streets: 
 
STREET    FROM    TO 
 
Clifton Blvd.    Lexington Avenue  Charwood Road 
Gatewood Road   Briarwood Road  Larchwood Road 
Larchwood Road   Clifton Blvd.   Cook Road 
Laurelwood Road   Clifton Blvd.   Gatewood Road 
 
Motorists are urged to use caution when driving in the construction areas. 


